
Gisburn Road 

Community Primary School 

BARNOLDSWICK 

BB18 5LS 

 

office@gisburnroad.com 

01282 812287 

 

gisburnroad.com 

 

 

 

  

 

Where family and learning unite   
 

respect • appreciation • honesty • kindness • perseverance  

16th January 2025 

Reception Parents in school 

Dear Parents/Carers 

You are invited to join us in school to come and find out about your child’s Phonics learning. Phonics 

is a huge part of the curriculum and in the summer term pupils will be assessed on their phonics 

within reading and writing for the Early Learning Goals. 

On Monday 3rd February, Tuesday 4th February and Wednesday 5th February, you are invited into 

school to take part in a Phonics lesson with your child.  There will be three sessions to limit the 

amount of adults in the classroom at once. If you are free to join us, please return the slip below to 

state which session is your preferred time – if you can attend any, please tick more than one and then 

I will let you know which session you can attend. 

Please return the slip by Friday 24th January 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Mrs K Heaton, Miss Anderson & Mrs Fent 

Reception teaching staff 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Reception Parents in school - Please return by Friday 24th January 

 

I am able to attend on Monday 3rd February 9 – 9:45am 

I am able to attend on Tuesday 4th February 9 – 9:45am 

I am able to attend on Wednesday 5th February 9-9.45am 

I am unable to attend any of the sessions  

 

Child’s name:_____________________________________________ 

Parent attending:__________________________________________ 

Signed:__________________________________________________ 

 

 


